
 
Universidade Federal do Rio Grande do Norte 
Programa de Pós-Graduação em Saúde Coletiva 
Avenida Senador Salgado Filho 1787, CEP: 59010-000 Lagoa Nova, Natal-RN. 
Telephone/fax: 55 84 3215-4133. 

 
   

  

        02 March 2016 
 
 
DATA SHARING STATEMENT 
 
Dear Editor, 
 

We are pleased to enclose, for your consideration, a manuscript entitled "TRENDS AND PREDICTIONS 

FOR GASTRIC CANCER MORTALITY IN BRAZIL” by Giusti et al. for publication.  

 

Data sharing statement: Data sharing statement is not applicable, as this is an ecological-type 

observational study based on public domain data from the Brazilian government website. 

 

We very much hope that World Journal of Gastroenterology of will consider publishing this work and 

look forward to your response. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

                                                
 
Dyego Leandro Bezerra de Souza              


